
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

15th March 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Friday 22nd March, your child ________________________________________ has 
been invited to visit ‘The Energy from Waste Facility’, as one of our school’s Eco 
Representatives. The session is from 13:00 to 15:00 and we aim to return to school by 
15:15. This is an exciting opportunity for the children to discover more about what 
happens to our waste when diverting it from landfill sites and we hope that they will be 
able to attend. Please ensure your child brings a coat to school on this day as they will 
be walking across to the centre.  
 
Please complete the reply slip below and if you have any queries, don’t hesitate to ask. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Blakeston 
 
(Science coordinator)  
 

 
Eco Rep visit to the ‘Energy from Waste Facility’ 

 
I give permission for my child _____________________________________ to visit ‘The 
Energy from Waste Facility’ on Friday 22nd March. I understand that my child will return 
to school at a later time of 15:15. 
 
I will collect my child from reception  
 
I give permission for my child to walk home at 15:15 (Year 5/6 children)  
 
Medical needs: _________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dinnis 
Assistant Head of School: Mrs Julia Down 
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